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Good morning and welcome to Dayspring!  You are not 

here by accident – you are here for a reason.  We have 

every expectation that we will experience the presence 

of God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit in our worship time 

as we sing, pray, give tithes and offerings, hear a 

testimony from someone that has recently said yes to 

God's call to new ministry, and hear a Christ-centered 

message from Scripture.  You are encouraged to lean in 

and worship. 
 

Following the worship service, you are invited to join us for 

small group Sunday School.  Classes are available for all 

ages.  Children, youth, and young adults meet downstairs.  

Adults meet in various spaces – see inside for details. 

 

Serving This Morning 

Service Nursery Attendants: 

Delight Howells, Dana Ricker, Saralyn Stjernholm 

Sunday School Nursery Attendants: 

Craig & Paula Schmid 

Greeters: 

Craig & Paula Schmid 

 

 

 

Serving Next Week 
Preaching: 

Pastor Jim Bartholomew 

Service Nursery Attendants: 

Hope Bruce, Jen Yoder, Bennett Beun 

Sunday School Nursery Attendants: 

Ruby Schrock, Abby Bartholomew 

Greeters: 

Lowell & Elena Hershberger 
 

Adult Sunday School Information 
You are invited to join adult Sunday School in one of our 

three classrooms. These three classrooms are located in 

the room behind the main sanctuary, in the large room 

downstairs, and in the young adult classroom.  
 

Announcements 
There will be on Children’s church for the rest of October. 

Starting the first Sunday in November and running through 

December 15th, we will have Children’s Church every 

Sunday for age 3 to grade 8 to prepare for our Christmas 

program on Wednesday, December 18.  More details to 

follow.  Please contact Jan Wickline if there are any 

questions. 

 

Next Sunday, October 27, there will be a bring-your-own 

lunch after Sunday school. Come and enjoy time with one 

another! 
 

Fall Directory Update 

It’s time for the fall directory update! Anyone that would 

like to update their directory page or if you would like to 

be included in the directory, please contact Angie 

Stjernholm at astjernholm@gmail.com by Sunday, October 

27th.  
 

Camp Luz- Fall Work Day 

Camp Luz is hosting a fall work day on Saturday, 

November 2.  We have a lot of projects around the camp 

including leaf removal, repair projects, painting, and 

deep cleaning.  Work day will run from 8am-3pm, come 

and go as you are able.  Lunch is provided for all workers 

at noon.  Please let the camp office know if you plan to 

help.  330-683-1246 or info@campluz.com 
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 Happy Birthday!  

Iris Howells..…....……………....................................October 22 

David Nafzinger..…....……………..........................October 22 

Beth Tenley..…....……………..................................October 26 

♥♥♥Happy Anniversary! ♥♥♥ 

Rex & Lorraine Broad ..…....……………................October 23 
 

On Sunday, November 10, there will be a bring-your-own 

lunch meeting for the medical mission trip to Mexico. The 

trip will be February 29-March 7, 2020, and will involve 

running a free walk-in clinic,  performing check-ups for the 

children at Eli House Mission, and partnering with a  local 

church to serve the community of San Luis,  Rio Colorado, 

Mexico. Both medical and nonmedical people are 

needed! If you are considering the trip, please stay after 

Sunday school and bring  your own lunch. If you are 

unable to come to the meeting or have any questions, 

please contact Holly Kreis. 
 

SPRIG Mornings: Thursday, November 14 

Parents and kids, we invite you to join us for SPRIG 

(Spiritual Parenting Rich In Growth) activities. We will be 

meeting at  the Sprenger nursing facility. 
 

The Hartville Thrift Shoppe is looking for someone to hire as 

primarily a textile processor.  The Hartville Thrift Shoppe's 

mission is to support the mission of Mennonite Central 

Committee through the dedication of volunteers and staff 

taking quality donations and making them available at 

an affordable price to the general public.  If you are 

interested in the position please e-mail your interest 

and/or resume to Phil, pstaffer@hartvillethriftshoppe.org. 
 

Stark College & Career High School 

Need small toiletry items for hygiene bags.  Grades 9-12. 

1379 Garfield Ave SW, Caton, OH 44706 

Goal is to work with students, 15-21 years of age to reach 

their educational and personal goals while securing their 

high school diploma.  Items needed: Combs, Small 

brushes, Hair Ties, Head wraps, Lotion, Toothpaste/brushes, 

ankle socks, and young women’s/men’s underwear 

(medium/large). Please contact Larissa Moore-Willard for 

additional information. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Items for the Sunday bulletin can be submitted to Jen Yoder by 

noon on Friday at yoder82016@gmail.com. 

 

You can view the Dayspring Calendar at 

www.dayspringcf.us/calendar 

Contact the church office to reserve the building for an event. 

Email dayspringcf.us@gmail.com or call 330-832-6545. 

 

 

Contact Information 

Dayspring Christian Fellowship 

www.dayspringcf.us 

6592 Wales Ave. NW 

Massillon, OH 44646 

330-832-6545 

a member of Evana Network – www.evananetwork.org 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram:  @dayspringcf 

 

Pastor: Jim Bartholomew                                        330-327-3669 

Associate Pastor: Kent Miller                                  330-388-1889 

Administrative Worship Pastor: Charlie Grimes                 330-412-1597 

Children’s Pastor: Jan Wickline                                       330-323-1128 

Youth Pastors: Sean and Hannah Miller                            330-413-1818 

Intern Pastor: Jeff Bargerstock                330-704-5105 

Elders: Aaron Martin, Rhoda Steiner, Rick Stjernholm, Ted Wickline 

 

Scheduled days off are: Monday – Pastor Charlie, Tuesday – Pastor 

Jim, Friday – Pastor Kent. For non-emergencies, please contact the 

other pastors/elders for needs on those days. Thank you! 
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